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Eagle Athletes Declare PCEC Majors on 3/24 

with Dean Davoud 

March 24, 2023 

photo by Hannah Daniel  

On Monday, March 24, eleven Eagle student athletes declared their majors in the Allen E. 

Paulson College of Engineering and Computing as founding Dean Mohammad Davoud 

welcomed them to the College. From left to right, Nichole Harris (Civil Engineering), Ansley 

Fullen (Mechanical Engineering), Pol Del Castillo (Mechanical Engineering), Dimitris Paliouras 

(IT), Laurent Julia Calac (IT), Brantley Baker (Construction), Dean Davoud, Graeme Williams 

(Mechanical Engineering), Chandler Strong (Construction), Madeline Banks (Computer 

Science), Braxton Tucker (Computer Science), and Brett Zerbel (Construction). 

Congratulations to these hard-working student athletes. We look forward to them bringing the 

same dedication they show on the field of play to their classrooms and laboratories. Go Eagles! 
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